
 

19th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have a lovely sunny week in Reception! We have started our Helpwr 

Heddiw 10 minute Welsh sessions after lunch with Mrs Jenkins and Miss Potts 

this week. We have been talking about our value of generosity and we have 

drawn hearts to hang on our ‘Tree of Generosity’, showing ways to be 

generous at school and at home. 

Please do not allow your child to bring toys to school.  We will have a show 

and tell session before half term but it causes upset if your child brings a toy 

and others do not have one.  Please ensure that your child has a water bottle 

in school every day. 

Topic 

Tomorrow we are having a ‘Wear something that makes you feel happy’ Day 

to start our topic, Happiness!  The children can wear anything they wish, but 

please be mindful that we will be going out for play and the children will be 

running around!  

Next Thursday 26th September we will be celebrating European Day Of 

Languages. Our class will be learning about Germany so please dress your 

child in the colours of the flag of Germany (black, red and gold) or anything 

Germany-related!  Please be mindful that we will be going outside to play so 

appropriate footwear is needed. 

On Friday 27th September we will be holding our Macmillan Coffee Morning.  

We will be baking lebkuchen to sell for £1. We will sell a selection of cakes 

and tea/coffee from 9.00am in the hall if you would like to attend.  We would 

be very grateful for any donations for our coffee morning but please 

remember that we cannot accept any products containing nuts. 

 

The links for the sounds we have learnt this week are as follows if you would 

like to reinforce them at home: 

i 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/vCsbSTMT/j6CavhaP   

 

n 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/hXpzbw4e/o0cdMA8e  

 

p 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/UmueV9Sx/kpGCaC56  

 

g 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/voxSZqHG/H6XmHcX8  

 

o 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/ISi1Dj9G/1SvKFd43 

These links are valid until January 1st. 

Please remember that we have an open-door policy in St Brides, so if you 

have any queries or concerns please come and see us. 

Thank you for your support and have a lovely weekend! 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins 
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